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Takeaways for Implementation Webinar Recording and Slide
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On March 2nd, Brach Eichler Healthcare Law attorneys hosted a webinar, “The No Surprises Act, Part II. What Providers Need to
Know, Practical Takeaways for Implementation.”

View On-Demand Webinar
Download Presentation Slides

If you have any questions regarding the information in today’s session or would like to discuss further, please do not hesitate to
reach out to us.

John D. Fanburg, Managing Member and Co-Chair, Healthcare Law jfanburg@bracheichler.com | 973-403-3107
Isabelle Bibet-Kalinyak, Member, Healthcare Law IBK@bracheichler.com | 973-403-3131
Carol Grelecki, Member, Healthcare Law cgrelecki@bracheichler.com | 973-403-3140
Keith J. Roberts, Member, Healthcare Law and Co-Chair, Litigation kroberts@bracheichler.com | 973-364-5201
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